

## CITY OF SAINT PAUL

OFFICE OF THE CITY COUNCIL 310 CITY HALL 15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer EMAIL: <u>legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us</u> PHONE: (651) 266-8585 FAX: (651) 266-8574

April 27, 2017

Jeff Guertin 826 Como Avenue Saint Paul MN 55103

VIA EMAIL: <a href="mailto:scissorwizord@aol.com">scissorwizord@aol.com</a>

Re: Appeal for Property at 826 Como Avenue

Dear Mr. Guertin:

This is to confirm that at the April 25<sup>th</sup> Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommended continuing the above-referenced matter to **Tuesday**, **May 9, 2017 at 1:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers**. At the May 9 hearing, Ms. Moermond is looking for a work plan, including timelines, on how to address the repairs. You may seek funding assistance through NeighborWorks or other CDC. As for Item #8, you will need to submit plan to Plan Review at Dept of Safety & Inspections, 375 Jackson St, #220, St Paul MN 55101 and pull permits for the repair.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8563.

Sincerely,

/s/

Mai Vang City Council Offices

c: Lisa Martin Mark Kaisersatt